
 
 

  

 

 
    

 
   

     
    

  
   

 

    
   

 
    

 
 

   

 
 

 
 

  
    

 
 
 

 
 

 

~TORONTO REPORT FOR ACTION 

Intention to Designate under Part IV, Section 29 of
the Ontario Heritage Act – 38 Camden Street 

Date: October 30, 2019 
To: Toronto Preservation Board 

Toronto and East York Community Council 
From: Senior Manager, Heritage Planning, Urban Design, City Planning 
Wards: Ward 10 – Spadina-Fort York 

SUMMARY 

This report recommends that City Council state its intention to designate the 
listed property at 38 Camden Street under Part IV, Section 29 of the Ontario 
Heritage Act for its cultural heritage value. The subject property is also identified 
as a contributing property in the King-Spadina Heritage Conservation District 
(HCD) Plan, which was adopted by City Council at its meeting of October 2, 
2017. 

This report will be made available prior to the Toronto Preservation Board 
Meeting scheduled for November 12, 2019. 

CONTACT 

Tamara Anson-Cartwright, CAHP 
Program Manager, Heritage Planning 
Urban Design, City Planning 
Tel: 416-338-1093; fax: 416-392-1973 
E-mail: Tamara.Anson-Cartwright@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 

Mary L. MacDonald, MA, CAHP 
Senior Manager, Heritage Preservation Services 
Urban Design, City Planning 
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